On Tuesday afternoon, the Federal Trade Commission will vote on a new rule that would ban employers
from imposing noncompete clauses on their employees in most circumstances.In March 2023, the Baton
Rouge Area Chamber and the Louisiana Association of Business and Industry joined other leading
business groups across the U.S. to publicly oppose a ban on noncompete agreements.Notably, the U.S.
Chamber of Commerce has already vowed to immediately challenge the ban in court.Bursavich asks.
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